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September 12, 2020 Weekly Newsletter

We had an awesome time!

Welcome back Linda Strouth and Donna/Jimmy Ross!
We have missed you!

Our former Nemoe® waitress, Karina was also in the
housel

Jim Agee rocked the house!
Next week,Mike Williford will be our DJ!
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Saturday, October 3. We will dance from 7-11 pm on
Friday. October 2 instead. Billy Waldrep will be the DJ.




Wall of Fame Nominations Now Being Accepted

It is that time again! Time to take a moment to realize
how lucky we are to be a part of a wonderful dance club
that has given rise to so many wonderful friendships, so
many shared laughs and good times. We are blessed
indeed to have the opportunity every week to go out and
dance, eat, drink and socialize!

BUT none of this would be happening if itvere notfor the people that work
tirelessly to keep this club running! The people that serve on the board do more
work than you can imagine, and so many others volunteer throutigoyear to

sell STK tickets, decorate, work the table, teach the dance, get the word out abot
our club, etc. And now it is time for those to be recognized.

Each year we ask for letters of nomination to the Wall of Fame. Each member in
good standing may nominate one person. The letters are to be about the
accomplishments of this person and what they have done for the club over the
years.

The criteria for the are
1 A member of ShagAtlanta for five consecutive years
1 Has attended ShagAtlanta club functions on a regular basis
1 Has shown distinguished service, as mentioned in above paragraphs

The letterdoes nohave to be anything fancy. Just statements of what they have
done as a member, how long they have been a member, etc. The letters will be
viewed by a chosen committee of 9 past recipients of the Wall of Fame, and even
they will not know who wrote the legr. They will just receive the body of the letter
and the name of the nominee. This can be done through email or if you are not
computer savvy you can mail it or hand it to me on a Saturday night at the club.

You can only win once so below you will fitde names of the people who have
already won.
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ShagAtlanta Preservation Hall “Wall of Fame” Honorees

Jim Courtney 1997 Rick Fisher 2004 Earline Downing 2012 Allen Davis

Marie Fisher
Dennis Michael
Moe Patterson
Brenda Rice
Bettie Wooten-Asip
Richard McElroy
Jackie McGee
Connie Michael
Charlie Womble
Linda Brooks
Ann McElroy
Stan Mislow
Jerry Westbrooks
Phil Perry
Elizabeth
Sachsenmaier
Bob Wood

2003

Allen Henry
Jimmy Ross
Lib Taylor
Cathy Dickerson
Sharon Clark
Dewitt Hinson
Gene Reeves
Anne Jernigan
Rusty Jones
Linda Sweat
Carol Daniels
Jerry Downing
Donna Ross
Mike Williford
Joe Woodie
Eleanor Byars
Scott Coleman
Cooper Taylor
Decanic Woodie

2005

2006

2007

2008

2009

2010

2011

Loretta Radcliff
Sumner Waite
Mike Porter
Gary Wilson
Jim Agee
Ronnie Frost
Alan Halpern
Rena Wood
Buddy Barber
Debbie Halcomb
Diane Cayce
Len Cayce
Bruce Yates
Charlie Reese
Linda Reese

Ed Noble
(posthumously)
Charles Purcell

John Nichols
Lester Stokes
Kathy Stowers
Betty Lou Stokes
Ronnie Vaughn
Chuck Herington
Rich Kopels
Ronnie Walker
June Jackson
Larry Studdard
Billy Waldrep
Debbie Hicks
Gary Jackson
Gary Strouth
Bonny Hicks
Barbara Jones

The deadline for these letters to be received by r@eisber 9". They will then be
sent to the commige, who will vote for up to 3 people to receive the award. These
people will then be inducted to the ShagAtlanta Preservation Wall of Fame on

November 1%,

Pleaseado notlet another year go by without your voice being heard. Send your
nomination letteto me, Debbie Hicks ah_dhicks@att.neor to 764 Highland
Ridge Pointe, Lawrenceville, GA 30045 put it in my hand on a Saturday night by

October 9",
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Join us on Saturday, October 31",
Wear your Halloween costume, if you like!
There will be prizes!

Come early (5pm) to help us decorate.



Photographer of the Week

Thanks to Debbie Hicksfor taking our pictures this
week!




Message from Mark Hicks
Club President
Email: hicksm@hotmail.com

Greetings ShagAtlanta

3 Another Sunday morning needing Aleve
1) because | danced so much. Wénad a
really great time with Jim Agee as the DJ;
he did a great job. Jim always plays such
a great mix of music, the old favorites
and songs that you never knew you could
shag to.

Debbie Hicks posted some Facebook Live
videos on the ShagAtlanta FBpage. Check
them out.

We welcomed back Jimmy and Donna Ross to the dance floor last
night. It is always great to see our friends again. We also had a
surprise visit from Linda Strouth. She is looking good and had a

great time dancing. Karina, one ofthe wWAE OOAOOA O A&£OI |
was there last night saying hello and catching up with

ShagAtlanta. We also had some visitors that danced a lot more

than they thought they would due to the hospitality of

ShagAtlanta.
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The food at Brimstone continues to improve wi th new menu items
and people are very pleased. | had the fried shrimp and Debbie had
a quesadilla that was so big she took half of it home. ShagAtlanta
IS very fortunate to have such a great place to dance every
Saturday.

~

Next week the DJ will be MikeWi | E &l OA O1. AT 1860 i




Message from Don Hicks
Club Vice President - Social
Email: donhicks911@comcast.net

,« | October Birthdays
!ﬁ*w - We will celebrate October birthdays
&7 October on Eriday. October 2.

425N

Halloween Costume Party

Start planning your Halloween
costume now! We will have our
Halloween party on October 31.

£y

E,@mtmli)t)tﬁe.
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Message from Janet Croft
Club Vice President - Membership
Email: jbcroft2019@gmail.com

Cost to renew your membership : $50
Cost for new members to join : $45

If you need to make any changes to your contact information,

please notify me.

Total Club To join our club, please fill
Members out the form located at the
end of this newsletter and
mail to me. The form is also
245 located on our website on
. the Join page.

Total
Facebook
Members

885




Message from Kathy Stowers

Club Treasurer
Email: kstowers77@comcast.net

SOS Cards

| still have SOS cards available for purchase. Please see me if you would like to
purchase them.

Name Badges
If you would like to purchase a magnetic

- H@ my nome \S. oo

- = . name badgeplease let me know Cost is $9.
Your Name Choice of green on white background or
~____——" white on green background.
R

Camp Sunshineg
AmountYTD

$474.81

Thanks everyone for your donations to Camp Sunshine!
We have a bowl at the welcome desk for donations.

Camp Sunshine is our club charity. You can find out

more information here:
https://www.mycampsunshine.com/

CAMP SUNSHINE'
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Message from Debbie Hicks
Our Welcome Desk Chairwoman Ambassador

Email: m_dhicks@att.net

Thankyou to the volunteers that helpedon Saurday night (names
below)! And THANK YOU to all who committéto volunteer in the future.
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this task is a necessary part of our Saturday nights.

Please contact me to volunteer or sign up in the welcome desk book.

Thanks to Debbie
Hicks and Deannie
Woodie!
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Message from Gaye Summerall

Our Split the Kitty Chairwoman Diplomat
Email: rsummerall@msn.com

Please help ShagAtlanta by volunteering to sell "Splihe-Kitty" or
50/50 raffle tickets on Saturdaynights. Thanksto our volunteers that

helped Saturday

Aside fromvolunteering to serve at thewelcome desk sgn-in table, this is another great
way for new membersto meet more members.

Please contact me to volunteer or sign up at the welcome desk .

Thanks to Gaye
Summerall and David
Avery!




Split the Kitty Winner

50/50 Congrats to our split the kitty winne r!
Raffle

Congrats to Jimmy
Rossfor winning
$69!




DJCorner

Thanks to

Jim Agee for
keeping us on the
dance floor !



